
From: Fugere, Raymond G.
Sent: 7/30/2013 8:28:38 AM
To: Allen, Meredith (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=MEAe)
Cc:
Bee:
Subject: RE: Accepted: Meeting w/PG&E re Veg Management Communications 

Meredith:
Yes, that sounds perfect, the elevator lobby a few minutes prior to 1:00 p,.
Thanks.
Ray

Raymond G. Fugere, P.E. 
Program & Project Supervisor 
Safety and Enforcement Division 
320 W. 4th Street, Suite 500 
Los Angeles, CA 90013 
Office (213)576-7015

---- Original Message-----
From: Allen, Meredith [mailto:MEAe@pge.coml 
Sent: Tuesday, My 30, 2013 8:26 AM 
To: Fugere, Raymond G.
Subject: Re: Accepted: Meeting w/PG&E re Veg Management Communications

Ray,

Sounds good. Should we plan to meet you in the elevator lobby on the 7th floor a few minutes before 1:00?

Thanks,
Meredith

On M 30, 2013, at 7:45 AM, "Fugere, Raymond G." <raymond.fugere@cpuc.ca.gov> wrote:

> Meredith:
> I reserved a room at the CPUC for the meeting. Also attending will be Mary Jo (Energy), Molly (Energy) and 
Liza (SED). Also, Ed (Energy) and Cynthia (Energy) are listed as opitional.

> Ray
>
> <meeting.ics>

PG&E is committed to protecting our customers' privacy.
To learn more, please visit http://www.pge.coni/about/compaiiv/privacY/customer/
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